August 2007 Minutes

The club meeting was held on August 16th at the American Legion Post in North Judson. 

We had 15 Members present and 2 guests. 
A Treasurer Report was delivered. But Dawn was not able to attend. $40.00 was spent to purchase the Finger Hut cake for the thank you to the Fire Department for using their building during field day, and to pay back Janet for expenses.
The Field Day chairman was not able to stay due to being call out for work so questions could not be answered as to why our field day results were not listed amongst those on the ARRL page.
 VE Testing will be on September 27th at the public library hopefully.  More to come on this.
We will no longer be conducting the Special Event at the Railroad museum as they were not willing to work with us last year and threw the guys out of the building.
We will have the Special Event have Radioville on the first Saturday in October.

Not having enough members to have a vote the dues issue was tabled for another month.  There must be a quorum in order to vote or and pass new items. Now that the club is getting bigger that would be18 members present to have a quorum.

If you want to check out the weather conditions for hurricanes, go to hurricane zone.net

Joe, AA9YQ, the VEC for Starke County announced that he would not be accepting any new VE’s for his team.  He said that he feels that there are too many now and if we keep adding to the team the FCC may come and start checking on our sessions thinking we are doing something wrong by having so many VE’s.

Meeting adjourned at 8:17 pm.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30.

